
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Persistent smell distortion (parosmia) due to COVID-19 is 
common!  Stellate ganglion block (SGB) is an office-based 
procedure that has been proposed for treatment of smell 
distortions. We are recruiting adults for a study of the 
effectiveness of SGB as a treatment for parosmia due to 
COVID-19.  

 
You may be able to participate if: 
- You are age 18 to 70 living in the USA 
- You have computer access and an email address 
- You have persistent COVID-related parosmia 

 
This study involves: 
- In-person visit to assess smell loss and, if eligible, receive either 

the active or placebo SGB procedure 
- Two virtual visits, requiring only internet access 

 
 

 
 

 

 

FOR ANY QUESTIONS 
Please contact the Clinical Research Outcomes Office at 314-454-2197.  
 
PRINCIPLE INVESTIGATOR 
Dr. Nyssa Farrell 
 _   

 
Washington University Sch. of Med., Dept. of Otolaryngology | Clinical Outcomes Research Office 660 So. Euclid Ave. Campus Box 8115 Saint 
Louis, MO 63110 

To participate, please email us at otooutcomes@wustl.edu 
with the subject line ‘SGB Study’ 
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